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CABINET FOR HEALTH AND FAMILY SERVICES 

Department for Community Based Services 

Division of Protection and Permanency 

Dear Date 

I am happy to inform you that your recruitment and certification (R&C) worker,     

made a recommendation for continued approval as a                                                 relative/fictive foster 

home.  Your family has maintained compliance with our foster care program. The next annual review date for 

your training and background checks will be in     

The re-certification process for your foster home will occur every three (3) years.  Your next 
re-certification date will occur in    

Relative and fictive foster parents are an essential part of our efforts to help families and 

children in need. We thank you for your continued partnership with our foster care program. 

Sincerely, 

R&C Supervisor 

Enclosure: DPP-154 

CC:   Foster Parent File, CBW, Billing Specialist 
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